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VFW Foundation and KC Chiefs
Encourage Fans to 'Return the Favor'
to Our Armed Forces

Chiefs fans can say thanks to soldiers this Sunday

Oct 28, 2010

KANSAS CITY, Mo. — American military servicemen and women exemplify the
characteristics of heroes every day. This year, the Veterans of Foreign Wars (VFW)
Foundation and the Kansas City Chiefs are joining forces to ask fans to “return the favor” to
our troops for their service on Military Appreciation Day.

The celebration will take place as part of the October 31 game between the Kansas City
Chiefs and the Buffalo Bills. Chiefs fans will have the opportunity to say thanks to soldiers
and their families through a day-long series of special events with players and team
personnel. The event will recognize and raise funds for the VFW Foundation’s “Return the
Favor” campaign, which supports a variety of programs and services that fill in
governmental assistance gaps for active-duty troops abroad, deserving military families and
our veterans.

“The Chiefs have a long-standing commitment to honoring the men and women in our
armed forces. We proudly join the VFW Foundation in saluting their bravery and
dedication,” said Mark Donovan, the Chief Operating Officer for the Chiefs. “Our troops
always step up when needed. Now, we are encouraging Chiefs fans to do the same and join
us as we ‘return the favor’ to those who have served and are serving our country worldwide.”

Learn more about VFW Foundation "Return the Favor" campaign.

NATIONAL HEADQUARTERS WASHINGTON OFFICE

.543.2239 info@vfw.org

406 W. 34th Street Office 816.756.3390 200 Maryland Ave., N.E. Office 202
202.543.6719 www.vfw.org

Kansas City, MO 64111 Fax 816.968.1157 Washington, D.C. 20002 Fax

Online Version: https:.//www.vfw.org/media-and-events/| atest-rel eases/archives/2010/10/vfw-foundati on-and-kc-chief s-encourage-fans-to-
return-the-favor-to-our-armed-forces



https://www.vfw.org/media-and-events/latest-releases/archives/2010/10/vfw-foundation-and-kc-chiefs-encourage-fans-to-return-the-favor-to-our-armed-forces
https://www.vfw.org/media-and-events/latest-releases/archives/2010/10/vfw-foundation-and-kc-chiefs-encourage-fans-to-return-the-favor-to-our-armed-forces

	VFW Foundation and KC Chiefs Encourage Fans to 'Return the Favor' to Our Armed Forces
	Chiefs fans can say thanks to soldiers this Sunday


